Minutes for the June 25th Notice of Public Hearing

6:30 Seth Hopkins opened the hearing.

Stephanie Jerome gave a summary of the proposed changed to the BLUO. Most of the discussion was on simplifying Section 407 Sign Regulations as follows:

- Changing the list of allowed materials for signs
- Are sandwich boards treated the same way as permanent signs.
- Is it acceptable to have indoor lighting on after hours.
- Omit any references to city/village limits.

Seth Hopkins closed the hearing at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

David Atherton